Dear Nurse,

I am writing this letter to thank all the help you're giving in the hospital for the people that are sick and contagious with the CoronaVirus. You are very brave and risk your own health for sick people. I know that you want to be home with your families but you're working hard to help other people. I hope that you stay healthy and don't get sick so that you can still go to work everyday and help people. Thank you for doing a great job and taking care of people who get sick and have to go to the hospital. Take Care of yourself

Your Friend, Chris Kavanagh